SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

Date: 29-08-2023

NOTICE

It is hereby notified that the College shall remain closed on
Wednesday, 30-08-2023 on account of Raksha Bandhan.

(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree)
Principal

Copy to:

- Teaching Staff

- Non-Teaching Staff

- Student Notice Board
- College Website

- ERP Portal



